

Park Lane Prímary & Nursery School

Executive Head: Rob Litten **Deputy Executive Head:** Rachel Bains

Friday 27th September 2019

Wednesday 16th October 2019 Year 4 - Roman Day

Dear Parent /Carer,

This term the children in Year 4 will be enjoying learning about the Romans in our exciting topic 'I am Warrior!' To immerse ourselves in this topic and to accelerate all of our learning we have organised an amazing 'Roman Day' in school for the children on Wednesday 16th October.

FOPLS have generously funded this fabulous day, so a huge 'thank you' from Year 4 goes to them. The company presenting the day will be 'Gripping History.' During the day the children will have exciting experiences linked to the Romans and their way of life such as their warriors, roads and food.

We would love the children to dress up as Romans for the day and have included below some ideas for simple costumes. Please don't spend a lot of money; an old sheet or tablecloth can be used very effectively. For many of you, your child can wear their Ancient Greek costume from Year 3. If you need any further information, please speak to your child's class teacher.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

The Year 4 Team



